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"The best way out is always through.” – Robert Frost 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Alumni Sobriety Birthdays 

5/2/15 – Meagan Gordon 
5/3/15 – Crystal Jenkins 

5/7/15 – Malinda Reisner 
5/7/09 – Carrie Clark 

5/16/14 – Jay Cordova 
5/28/15 – Dale Hartegan 
Happy Birthday to you! 

 
 

        Upcoming Events 
Car Wash Saturday June 4th 11 AM – 3 PM. Tentative   

location is Habitat for Humanity (2233 S. Pacific Hwy). For 
more information, you can contact Pat W. at                    

(541) 415-1154. 
Applebee’s Breakfast Fundraiser June 25th 8 – 10 AM. 
We will need people to sell tickets for this event once 

they become available. We are also in need of 
volunteers to serve at 7:30 AM and clean up until 

about 10:30 AM.  **Please inquire on the facebook 
page or contact Pat if you’d like to get tickets to 

sell.** 

 

Wanted: Bus Drivers 
 
 
 
 

Have 2 years sober and a valid driver’s license? 
Residential is looking for volunteers to drive 
clients to meetings and events on the bus. 

Please contact Rosie E. @ (541) 779-1282 ext. 
117 for the application. 

 

ARC Alumni Speakers 
ARC Alumni speakers are wanted to come 

share their experience, strength, and hope with 
residential clients! You can contact Rosie E. for 

more into. 
 

Donations 
If you happen to have any of the following 
items and are wanting to donate to a good 

cause, Residential is currently accepting: 
 gardening equipment such as hoses, soaker 

hoses, compost, tomato cages, a trellis, 
gardening tools, twine, etc.  

They are also accepting donations of 
appropriate magazines for client projects. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Connect with us online! Please join the ARC Alumni 

Group on Facebook for more information. 

 



Q: What were you looking for in a Sponsor? 

A: I sought after someone who emulated the characteristics that I 
wanted to enhance in my life; as a mother, daughter, sister, friend, 
community member.....A positive role model, with the same 
morals/values that I strive to have in my life....An honorable 
woman! – Diana R. 

Q: What has been some of the best advice given to you in regards 
to recovery? 

A:."What's your part in it?". There's always a ‘my part’ in an issue 
even though I hate it when she asks me that, lol. – Carrie C. 

 

 

Alumni Spotlight 

This portion of the newsletter is for Alumni 

who havae shared their personal 

experiences in recovery. If you’d like to 

share yours or send in any jokes or funny 

moments, please email them to 

arcalumni1003@gmail.com Thank you to 

those who shared! 

 

April Carwash Pictures 
    Please come join us June 4th! 
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